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 Catharyne Ward OBJ2016/0321/P 25/03/2016  15:17:56 I reside directly opposite no 6 COPTIC ST in a building housing vulnerable, chronically unwell, and 

elderly residents. I strongly object to this repeat planning application that was previously rejected.  The 

addition of 2 stories to the rear and another story at the front of this building in the sensitive 

Bloomsbury Conservation Area is wholly inappropriate. If extended upwards, 6 Coptic St. will be 

detrimental to the surrounding neighbors as we will loose light and privacy. We will also have more 

environmental hazards to put up with during the extensive works that this proposal will entail. The roof 

extension is out of character and the current roof is quaint and attractive, adds a beauty and authenticity 

to the historic street which sadly will be lost if such developments as this are allowed. Please remember 

that the attempt to add a roof terrace to next door was rejected(2014/1564/P) on grounds that the 

roofscape should be preserved. The remaining older buildings in Coptic St. are an asset to our heritage. 

The original roof tops are a part of this heritage & this extension should be strongly denied.
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